
From:	Marika	Konings		
Date:	Thursday	7	July	2016	at	16:45		
To:	"gnso-next-gen-rds-lead@icann.org	
Cc:	"James	M.	Bladel"			
Subject:	[Gnso-next-gen-rds-lead]	Input	to	the	RDS	PDP	Working	
Group	-	IRD	Final	Report	
 	
Sending	on	behalf	of	James	Bladel,	GNSO	Chair	
		
Dear	RDS	PDP	WG	Leadership	Team,	
		
At	the	request	of	the	ICANN	Board	(see	
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/crocker-to-
bladel-11may16-en.pdf	and	attached),	I	am	forwarding	the	IRD’s	final	
report	(see	whois.icann.org/sites/default/files/files/ird-expert-wg-
final-23sep15-en.pdf	and	attached)	as	an	input	to	the	RDS	PDP	
Working	Group.	I	am	conscious	that	this	document	is	already	on	your	
list	of	inputs	to	be	considered,	but	nevertheless	I	wanted	to	ensure	
that	you	aware	of	the	Board’s	request	in	this	regard.	
		
Best	regards,	
		
James	Bladel	
GNSO	Chair	


